
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 7, 1967

Dear Mr. Ambassador:

I wish to take this opportunity to thank you very much for
attending and conducting the hearings in El Paso. The Mexican
Americans of this country were pleased at this chance to be heard.

It is my considered opinion that the hearings were productive.

Sin~ierely~

@45*
Vicente T. Ximenes
Chairman, Inter-Agency
Committee on Mexican
American Affairs

Honorable Hector P. Garcia
Ambassador
U. S. Mission to the United Nations
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